
 

 

COMMUNIQUE ON THE SITUATION IN MOZAMBIQUE 

Further to the Communiqué issued on 23 October 2024, the Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration and International Trade of the Republic of 
Mauritius reiterates its condemnation of all forms of violence and calls upon all 
stakeholders to exercise utmost restraint, to engage in meaningful dialogue, and to 
ensure that the rule of law and respect for human rights prevail at all times. 

In this context, the Ministry advises Mauritian nationals to avoid, as far as 
possible, any travel to Mozambique during the current period. 

For Mauritian nationals already in Mozambique, they are kindly requested, in 
case of any emergency and/or request for assistance, to contact the Mauritius High 
Commission in Maputo on +258 84 301 2677, +258 82 308 0270 (WhatsApp), E-
mail: maputomhc@gmail.com and rbukoree@govmu.org. 
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